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Cindy Karch

From: Mercy Rushing
Sent: Friday, May 19, 2023 12:09 PM
To: Cindy Karch
Subject: FW: Wood Airport Board Member

Importance: High

From: Mercy Rushing  
Sent: Monday, May 15, 2023 10:22 AM 
To: Randy Bateman <rbateman@specialtyfleet.com> 
Subject: RE: Wood Airport Board Member 
Importance: High 
 

Yes, I will put this on our May consent agenda for Monday, May 22nd at 5:30 p.m.  
 
Sincerely, 
Mercy L. Rushing, PCED, CTE 
City Manager, City of Mineola 
Executive Director/CEO-Mineola Economic Dev. Corp. 
mrushing@mineola.com 
903-569-6183  
www.mineola.com 
 

 
 
ATTENTION Public Officials (APPOINTED, ELECTED and EMPLOYEES) 
Please note that any correspondence, such as e-mail or letters, may become a public record and made available for Public/media 
review.  Also, a "Reply to All" of this e-mail could lead to violations of the Texas Open Meetings Act under the government 
code.  Please reply only to the sender. 
 

 

From: Randy Bateman <rbateman@specialtyfleet.com>  
Sent: Monday, May 15, 2023 10:15 AM 
To: Mercy Rushing <mrushing@mineola.com> 
Cc: Randy Bateman <rbateman@specialtyfleet.com> 
Subject: Wood Airport Board Member 
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             Dear Mercy, 
                  Joel Moore, One of Wood County Airport members appointed by the City of Mineola has re red and resigned 
from the board. The Wood County Airport Board would like to request the City of Mineola consider Vic Savelli to fill that 
posi on for a term of three years. Mr. Savelli  has been recommended very highly and we feel would be a good fit for as 
a board member to represent the City of Mineola Area. Thank you for your considera on. 
 
Randy Bateman 
Chairman of Wood County Airport Board 


